
BRAZOS ISD 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR 

PRICE CHANGES  

AND 

GRAB AND GO MEALS 
 

 

 

For the 2020-21 school year, school meals will be provided to each BISD student. “Paid” students will still 
be paying for their breakfast and lunch as normal. We encourage you to utilize Lunch Money Now 
located on the school’s website to add money to your child’s account. 

 

Grab and Go meals will be available to students who are virtual learning, but again, if your child/children 
pay for their meals during the school year, they will have to pay for these meals. Meals will be  provided 
to Pre-K to 12th who are enrolled at Brazos ISD. 

 

For Grab and Go meals, breakfast and lunch will be served after the breakfast and lunch periods end at 
the school. These meals will be served at Brazos ISD Middle School Campus ONLY. The child will need to 
be in the car and we will need the child/children’s school ID numbers.   

 

 

Grab and go meal times: 

Breakfast served 7:30AM to 8:00AM  

Lunch served 12:40PM to 1:10PM 

 

Breakfast prices: 

Students/Paid: K – 12th   $1.35 

Reduced: K-12th   $.30 

Employees/Visitors -   $2.20 

 

Lunch Prices: 

Students/Paid: K-5th  $2.60 

Reduced K-5th   $.40 

6th – 12th    $2.90 

Employee/Visitor  $3.85 

 

If your child/children are attending school, we will be practicing social distancing through the serving line 
and the seating area.  

 

 

  

  


